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WEDNESDAY WORD—COMPANION (please click)  

Sports Day 
Thank you to everyone who attended Sports day, which hopefully everyone enjoyed. A special 
thanks to all the adults who helped out with various activities and walking up and down to The Leys. 
Well done to all the children and to the parents for taking part. 
We have never seen so many competitive parents. See photos here. 
 
Summer Fair 
We hope you all enjoyed last Saturday. There was a great turnout and a lot of money (£3500) was 
raised. Our thanks to the PFA for all their organising and especially Liz Callery for coordinating the 
whole event. 
Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Hor 
It is with great joy that we are able to share with you the birth of Mr Hor’s son Samuel who was 
born last week.  

Congratulations to William (Reception) who became a big brother yesterday morning. William has a 
new baby brother and we send our best wishes to Mum and Dad. 

Plastic Bags 
Could all children please bring in a plastic/cloth bag on the 18th July to take home their books and 
belongings. We will be asking the children to take home their PE 
kit and any other clothing they have in the school. 
Hilltop Year 6 residential trip 
Last Friday, Year 6 children returned from Hilltop. The children 
had a fantastic time and completed a range of activities. Over-
all, they represented the school brilliantly. Well done, Year 6! 
Strawberries and Cream 11th July 
Everyone is welcome to this annual event celebrating the musi-
cal skills of our wonderful children. The concert starts at 5pm and there will be strawberries and 
cream for a small donation. Thank to the PFA for sponsoring the strawberries and cream. 
End of Year Mass 
This mass will be on Wednesday 19th of July at 10.15am. Thank you to Father Simon for celebrating 
this with us. 
End of Year Party 14th July 6-9pm 
Everyone is invited to the last celebration of the year and to say goodbye to Year 6. There will be a 
live band, refreshments and a burger/sausage van.  
Parent and Pupil RE Survey 
Many thanks to everyone who took the time to complete the questionnaire. The link here is the     
responses which the governors will be analysing and acting on.  
Well done Year 3 for their wonderful, performance 
Once again Mrs Burrows has managed to get the best out of the children in a very short time. How 
does she do it? The children were fantastic celebrating their learning about the Amazon rainforest 
through dance, acting and song. Please see photos here. 
 
Advert for Administration officer 
Please see the details here on our school website. 
 
Foodbank Collection  

Weekly Foodbank collection on Monday, please see their latest most needed items via this link.  

Newsletter from OLEM, please see the link here.  
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Tuesday 11th July at 5pm 
 

 
End of year party on the  
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Your child’s report will be 
coming out on the 14th July. 

 
We have been waiting for the 
Year 6 results which will come 

out on the 11th July 
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HousePoints: Galatians 24225  Ephesians 21409  Corinthians 20795  Thessalonians 20027   
 

Act of kindness at St Alban’s Catholic Primary School 
Tessa Y2 for being enthusiastic about sports day and a good team player. 

Mimi Y3 for opening the door not just for friends or pupils but also for teachers - Mutual respect. 

Filomena Y3 for showing mutual respect by always making sure others are ok and show good sportsmanship during Sports 
day. 

Gabriel Y2 for doing really well during Sports day even though he was on his own. 

Gabriela Y3 for welcoming Raphael to Year 4.  
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Quiz— There were no assemblies this week due to all the other activities happening in the school but we had our friends from GenR8 
visit us last week. To find the answers can you remember what the theme was? If not see the document here please. 
What did the team use to try and feed each other? 
What was in the little boy’s packed lunch? 
What did Jesus ask the apostles to do with the boy’s packed lunch? 
What must we do with our neighbour? 
Try out the puzzles in the document here please. 

PFA 

Anti-engine idling - Protect our Children 

Please remember to switch off your engine when parked during school drop off and pickup 

A big thank you to all our sponsors for this year’s Summer Fete! Please see the 

companies who sponsors on third page! Also a big thank you to Grace Year 6 

parents Nicola and Richard sponsoring and selling the strawberries & cream.  

Breakfast and Afterschool Club wrap around care:  

The City Kids Playcentre provides the breakfast and afterschool wrap around care provision for children attending St Albans.  It operates 
as a charitable trust with committee members who are parents of children attending the club. This is key in our ability to keep fees as 
low as possible for parents.   We need more parents to volunteer to join the committee. Your involvement will greatly help towards the 
shaping of the club services, how it is run, keeping the children stimulated and happy! The Committee meets once per school term    
only.  Do not hesitate to speak to Sue (playleader manager) if you would like to be a committee member, or 
email citykidschair@gmail.com  

We are also looking to recruit TWO play workers for the 3-6pm after school club. Please speak to Sue (playleader manager) to find out 
more, or if you know someone who may be interested in joining our fund and dynamic play worker team to look after our very well be-
haved and playful children! 

Happy Birthday 
Joseph In Year 2 will be 7 years old next week 
Delna in Year 3 will be 8 years old next week 
Laila in Year 6 will be 11 years old next week 
Alejandra in Year 6 will be 11 years old next week 

mailto:office@stalbans.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.stalbans.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.stalbans.cambs.sch.uk/newsletters___gallery/newsletters/newsletters_2022_2023.html
http://www.stalbans.cambs.sch.uk/newsletters___gallery/newsletters/newsletters_2022_2023.html
mailto:citykidschair@gmail.com


 

  Work submission days   10th – 14th July 
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  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Year3      Spellings: List 6 

Year6 Leavers Assembly practise      
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